
 

 

 

 

 

20 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

WEX Work Experience 13-17 June 2022 

The deadline for authorising work experience was 19 May 2022. Unfortunately, we are unable to 

authorise further requests as the risk assessment information cannot be processed in time. 

However, we are delighted that over 190 students have managed to secure an external placement. 

For both these students, and those who remain inside school, the key focus is on the following 

employability skill development: 

Qualities: 

Confidence, Resilience, Honesty 

Standards: 

Time keeping, Smart dress, On task, High quality work, Professionalism 

Skills: 

Communication, Team Work, Initiative 

We will be discussing this with students at the next assembly which will take place the week before 

work experience (after half term). In the meantime, we do ask that parents/carers talk to their 

children about the importance of representing themselves, their parents/carers and the school in 

the very best light whilst they are working out in our community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs S Barley-Morey      

Assistant Head Teacher, Year 10 Lead                    

 


